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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - Ref: FOI/012087 

With reference to your FOI request in connection with 'Release of funds by Department of Health' please see 
response below. 
 
 
1. Of the £700 million announced by the Department of Health, how much was allocated to your CCG. 
 
2. How much of the money allocated to your CCG was spent directly on i)substantive staff, ii) locum/overtime 
medical staff. 
 
3. How much of the money allocated to your CCG was spent directly on i) substantive nursing staff in the 
A&E Department ii) locum/overtime nursing staff in the A&E Department. 
 
4. What other staff or schemes were funded by these monies. 
 
 
For information on CCG funding please contact the CCG directly as they will have a complete picture of the funding 
received and how this has been allocated across various organisations. 
 
 
E-mail address: FOI@Dudleyccg.nhs.uk 


